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                                   RECOVERED 
With the assistance of Stem to Stern Marine Services, the Vancouver Police Marine Unit has 

confirmed that the 2007 Rinker recovered in Pitt Meadows on March 29th was originally stolen 

from Kelowna in June 2010. The vessel was subsequently repainted blue, renumbered, 

reinsured and reported stolen from Sechelt in December 2010. Please contact PC Jamie 

Gibson at the VPD Marine Unit if you have information on this or any other suspicious vessels.    

jamie.gibson@vpd.ca 
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